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Comments: email in support of a rec fee

 

I live in Bend and am emailing to give support to a recreation fee program in the areas being considered.

Unfortunately, thanks to aggressive advertising of this area and thanks to social media, these trails are being not

only &amp;quot;loved to death,&amp;quot; but also mistreated.  I believe a reasonable fee, such as those being

considered, will help people be more aware of how valuable these trails are as a long-term resource.

 

 

After hearing speakers at my Southern Crossing Neighborhood Association meeting, I am very clear on why

these fees are needed.  It's a shame, but it's a necessity now.  I'm hopeful these fees will help protect these trails

for future generations to come.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Deby DeWeese

Bend, OR

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


